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15th May 2024 
 
 
Dear Year 2 Parents and Carers,  

We are pleased to let you know that we are going ahead with a leaver’s book for our year 2 
children again this year. This wonderful keepsake is an A4, glossy book which includes a photo 
and written piece from every child. There will be messages from the staff and even a dedicated 
section in the back where children and teachers can write their own comments in. 

The price of the book is £12. You can request more than one if required, additional books are still 
priced at £12. To ensure the correct number books are ordered, please advise the office no later 
than Friday 24th May, via email (adminoffice@croftonhammond-inf.hants.sch.uk), if you will 
require either more than 1 book OR if you do not wish to order a book. If we have not had an 
email from you by this date then one book will be ordered per child. 

After half term, payments for the books will need to be made via your Arbor account (no cash 
please), look out for a communication on this. However, if your child is entitled to income benefit 
based Free School Meals (NOT Universal Free School Meals), there will not be a charge.  Please 
come in and talk to us if you are struggling to cover the cost. 

The book will be delivered to school in time for the year 2 end of year activities and we are sure 

that this will make a lovely memento of your child’s journey with us! 

Best wishes 

 

Sian Hosmer 

Headteacher 
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